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ASDA Retail - No to “Contract 6”

Congress condemns ASDA’s threat to impose less favourable terms and 
conditions on its workforce through the so-called “Contract 6”.

Two years ago ASDA introduced a new flexible contract under the 
banner of “Your Choice”. This contract was voluntary and paid £1-00 per 
hour more than other ASDA contracts. Since it’s introduction, the pay 
differential has reduced to just 63 pence and less than 15% of the 
workforce has volunteered to take up the new contract. 

On 9th April Asda announced its intention to remove “Your Choice” and 
move to “No Choice”.  The end of the consultation period is imminent 
and we meet Asda on Wednesday morning for crunch talks.

We call on Congress to demonstrate its support for our ASDA members 
and show its backing for a campaign, starting this week in Brighton to 
improve the pay and conditions of ASDA workers, up to and including 
industrial action. 
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